
 

ADDITIONAL INFORMATION  
April 14, 2019 

 

Encouragement:  Handouts about our songs with  

 scripture are available on the back table. 
 

Help Needed:  Shawn Brown needs help replacing 

  some lights in the church bldg.  Please see him if 

 you are able to assist.  THANKS! 
 

CA Dinner:  April 26th @ 6:00 pm.  If you can donate  

 financially, or with books, gift cards etc. for a HS/

 college age book basket to be auctioned off, 

 please see John Ryan, Melissa Wilfong, or Gayla 

 McComber.  THANKS! 
 

Your Help is needed:  Anderson Maestri & Pam Nester  

 have a friend who has a sick child in the hospital 

 @ Barnes Jewish.  The parents need to continue 

 working to support the family and are in need of 

 someone to sit with their little girl each day from  

 7-4.  They are willing to compensate.  If you can 

 help please let Anderson or Pam know. Thanks. 
 

MICE!:  We are experiencing a mouse issue in the  

 building.  Please, do not leave any food laying  

 around, upstairs or in the classrooms or in the 

 trash cans.  Please take your food trash outside to 

 the trash bins.  Pest control is working on the  

 problem. 
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